Tri-Township Park District

Troy, lllinois 62294
MINUTES - TRI-TOWNSHIP PARK DISTRICT

The regular monthly meeting of the Tri-Township park District
Board of Commissiondrs was convened at the pavillion meeting room
at 7;30 P.M. on January 19, 1982 with President Russell
Wiesemeyer presiding. In addition to the Pr8sident, Commissioners
Foucek, Langenwalter and Leonard answered present to the roll call.

The minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.

The Treasurer's report was read and approved. The bills were
presented. Motion to pay bills was made by Commissioner Langen-
walter, seconded by Commissioner Leonard and carréed. The truck
insurance bill was defereed pending inquires on a cheaper rate.,

Commissioner Wiesemeyer stated that there is a need for
purchdse of a new hand mower. The requirements were listed as
19 inch, ball bearing steel wheels, with an aluminum heavy duty
shroud. Commissioner Langenwalter agreed to research some ppices.

Commissioner Wiesemeyer stated that he will ask for permission
for the Board to meet at the Sr. Citizen Center during the
cold weather,

Commissioner Leonard reported that a battery charger should
be purchased. The Board authorized the purchase.

The meeting was adjourned at 8;45 P.M,

LELAND ED LEONARD
Secretary/Treasurer
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